
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wishing you the happiest of Holidays 

And a wonderful New Year 

 
We will be closed for regular business between December 25th and January 2nd  
in order to process our end of the year reports. If you leave a message, we will 

return your call as soon as possible. 
 

           Your year-end statement will be included with your January statement, 
along with your 2017 IRS 1099 form. 

 


